	
NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE GOVERNING BOARD OF THE IDA PUBLIC LIBRARY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Governing Board of the Ida Public Library may be present at the following event, but they will not be making any decisions:

Library Expansion Steering Committee Meeting
Ida Public Library
320 N. State St.
Belvidere, IL 61008

Thursday, July 11th  
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